Office: (514) 398-1993 Fax: (514) 398-4431 http://www.ausmcgill.com

FMC report to Council: January 15, 2014

Introduction: I am the co-chair of FMC and the director of the Department of Internal Audit and will be reporting to Council this semester.

FMC Allocations:

- \$11361.79 remaining in the Journal Fund
- \$12037.25 remaining in the Supplementary Fund
- \$5829.89 remaining in the Special Projects Fund

Please continue to submit more funding applications! I recommend talking with your fellow executives about how you could best utilize supplementary funding.

FMC Meeting: We are in the process of coordinating a meeting time for this semester; ideally we will meet by the end of next week.

Respectfully submitted,

Kateryn Kim Co-chair, Financial Management Committee Director, Department of Internal Audit